From: Aran.LJohnston@met.police.uk

Sent: 25 May 2022 15:31

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Jaspreet Chana

Subject: Planning comment DOCO 284 Finchley Road - 2022/1206/P
Attachments: 284 Finchley Road planning comment.docx; 284 Finchley Road planning

comment.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Good afternoon,

Thanks for allowing me to comment on the proposal at 284 Finchley Road. Please find attached my comments and
recommendations. If you or the applicant would like further information on my recommnedations/comments then
please feel free to contact me

Kind regards

Aran

Police Constable Aran Johnston
Design Out Crime Officer

Continuous Policing Improvement Command (CPIC)
5 The Oaks, Ruislip, Middlesex, HA4 7LF

w: www.met.police.uk e: Aran.L.Johnston@met.pnn.police.uk

NOTICE - This email and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient and may be confidential. If
you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Do not use,
copy or disclose the information contained in this email or in any attachment without the permission of the
sender. Metropolitan Police Service (MPS) communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted
by law and any email and/or attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are
authorised to conclude binding agreements on behalf of the MPS by email and no responsibility is accepted
for unauthorised agreements reached with other personnel. While reasonable precautions have been taken to
ensure no viruses are present in this email, its security and that of any attachments cannot be guaranteed.



